
From: Noble, Valerie
To: Noble, Valerie
Subject: FW: DoF/2022-0155 - Consultation - G5 approval
Date: 15 June 2022 09:05:56

 
 
From: Quinn, Aisling (NICS HR) 
Sent: 27 May 2022 16:50
To: NICS HR FOI <NICSHRfoi@finance-ni.gov.uk>
Cc: 
Subject: RE: DoF/2022-0155 - Consultation
 

I’m content with this.
Regards,
Aisling

From: NICS HR FOI <NICSHRfoi@finance-ni.gov.uk> 
Sent: 27 May 2022 16:31
To: Quinn, Aisling (NICS HR) 
Subject: RE: DoF/2022-0155 - Consultation
 
Hi Aisling,
 
Please find attached consultation letter for your consideration, if you are content I will issue it to
the FOI unit to forward to TEO.
 
Regards,

 

From: Quinn, Aisling (NICS HR) 
Sent: 27 May 2022 13:21
To:  NICS HR FOI <NICSHRfoi@finance-
ni.gov.uk>
Cc: Noble, Valerie 
Subject: FW: DoF/2022-0155 - Consultation
 

,
I spoke to Jodi Smith about this- she is going to speak to  as to whether this contact should
come from NICSHR or DOF FoI team-  grateful if you could link in with him this afternoon.
Regards,
Aisling
 

From: NICS HR FOI <NICSHRfoi@finance-ni.gov.uk> 
Sent: 27 May 2022 11:58
To: Quinn, Aisling (NICS HR) 
Cc: Noble, Valerie 



Subject: DoF/2022-0155 - Consultation
 
Hi Aisling,
 
In regards to the six additional documents provided in relation to DOF/2022-0155, IMT are of the
opinion that some of these documents originated in TEO.
Consequently, I believe it would be appropriate to consult with TEO FOI unit regarding the
release of these documents. If you are content IMT can facilitate this through the FOI/EIR unit.
 
Kind Regards,




